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The Honourable Peter Fassbender
Minister of Education
Ministry of Education
PO Box 9151, Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, BC V8W 9H1


Re:  Official Languages in Education Programs  

Dear Minister:

The Conseil scolaire francophone de la Colombie-Britannique SD93 provides education services to right holder students in accordance with section 23 of the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms.

The vitality and sustainability of French-language schools in minority communities in the country are largely based on the funds allocated to them to meet their responsibilities as conferred to them by section 23 of the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms. 

As part of the collaboration between Canadian Heritage (CH) and provinces and territories on official languages in education, we would like some clarification concerning the Protocol for Agreements for Minority-Language Education and Second-Language Instruction covering the 2009-13 period. 

Firstly, we would like to receive a detailed breakdown of expenditures for each year of the agreement between the Ministry of Education and the federal government for the 2009-13 period. 

Secondly, we would appreciate getting the reports you have submitted to the Government of Canada to account for your expenses according to the agreement. Since the Government of Canada operates according to the Results-based Management Policy and must ensure that payments are spent as planned, we assume that you have delivered such reports.

We thank you in advance for your attention to this letter and sincerely hope we can count on your invaluable cooperation.

Sincerely,
	



Roger Hébert					
President	

C.c.:  Assistant Deputy Minister		 



